
From: Paul OSullivan
Sent: 26/09/2023 2:57:35 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox

Subject: TRIMMED: Submission_11 Boola Place, Cromer, DA number
(DA2023/1237).

RE: DA number DA2023/1237
Address: 11 Boola Place, Cromer
 
Dear Olivia,
I am writing in support of the above mentioned DA. I have been involved in the coaching and in the
development of Manly cricketers for many years.
During this time, I have seen the participation numbers grow steadily and there is a huge need to provide these
players with facilities which can help improve training, skill development and well-being. It is an investment in
our community.
 
Kind Regards
 
Paul O’Sullivan
 
 
 
 
 
 


